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VicForests at hearing this Wednesday 

This Wednesday 9 August, the Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hold a further public hearing on its 

inquiry into VicForests operations. 

VicForests will be among those presenting at the hearing, which is being held from 7:00 pm to 10:30 pm in the 

Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

Under the terms of reference for the inquiry, the Committee is to consider: 

 compliance with standards 

 economic and environmental loss attributable to poor compliance 

 alternatives that could deliver improved social, economic and environmental outcomes 

 modelling in relation to supply of commercial timber 

 business practices particularly in dealing with customers and complaints. 

The hearing schedule and more details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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